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Thank you for the opportunity to support this legislation. I believe the option for 

students to obtain the GED allows for them to seek employment or move forward to 

pursue an apprenticeship or trade education. Not all individuals succeed through the 

high school requirements and this provides an option to enter the workforce. 

Thank you! 


